
 

 

 

TO ALL IAMAW 

 
AIR CANADA MEMBERS 

 

ACTIVE & RETIRED 
 

TRAVEL PASSES 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Dear Brothers & Sisters: 
 
As you may have heard, the Flight Attendants' Union (CUPE) has filed a grievance 
concerning Air Canada's decision to provide B1 travel passes to the pilots. 
 
CUPE's grievance is based on promises alleged to have been made by the Company 
to CUPE's Bargaining Committee in 2011 that the Company had no intention of giving 
to one group of employees superior travel benefits over another group.  
 
The IAMAW is aware that its’ retired and active Members have a significant interest in 
this issue.  We have therefore been in discussions with CUPE and its legal counsel 
and have reached an agreement where CUPE will share information with the IAMAW 
and its counsel and that representatives of the IAMAW will attend the hearings into this 
matter.  The hearings are currently scheduled to commence in November with further 
dates to the end of January 2018. 
 
We will keep you posted as to further developments regarding this matter. 
 
In Solidarity, 

 
Fred Hospes, President & Directing General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140, IAMAW 
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